LAW OFFICES OF

KNOPF & BROWN
DAVID W. BROWN 503 WOODLAND TERRACE
SOLE PRACTITIONER ALEXANDRIA, VIRGINIA 22302
ADMITTED IND.C. & MD (301) 335-5646 EMAIL: BROWN@KNOPF-BROWN.COM

May 12, 2022

Board of Zoning Adjustment for the
District of Columbia

441 4™ Street, N.W.

Washington, D. C. 20001

Re: Special Exception Application No. 20594
Nezahat and Paul Harrison

Dear Chairman Hill and Members of the Board:

On behalf of John F. Baringer and MichelaPerrone, I consent to the postponement request
filed by the applicant with respect to the scheduled hearing on May18, 2022.

I would appreciate being consulted before any new hearing date is determined. A copy of
this letter is being served on all parties.

Sincerely,

Tt

David W. Brown
Knopf & Brown

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20594
EXHIBIT NO.112



